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 27 July 2020 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

It is with much enthusiasm that I am writing to recommend the services of Amax SA 

BBBEE Department. 

I have been using Amax SA to for BBBEE verifications for the past 3 years and have 

always been completely satisfied with their performance and professionalism. They do 

an excellent job and offer competitive rates in the BBBEE market.  

We have used their other departments in the company and have been very satisfied 

with their service. They have been very reasonably priced, and always do render the 

service you would expect from such a professional company.  

I'm happy to recommend the services of Amax SA. If you have any questions, please feel 

free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

______________________ 

Jeantelle Pienaar 

Managing Director 

 


